The Ludlow School District is pushing the “transgender” agenda
on Middle School children! Parents are shocked and outraged.

Terrible violations of children and parental rights are happening in Ludlow:

The Baird Middle School librarian (a woman who says she’s a man!) has stocked
the shelves with books encouraging students to experiment with transgender
and homosexual behaviors.

Teachers and counselors are manipulating students to believe they can become
opposite sex (“gender”). They are encouraging boys to use girls’ names (& vice
versa) in class — but not telling parents this is happening.

The school Superintendent, staff, and Ludlow School Committee have all been
very hostile and intimidating toward parents who complain about this abuse.

A Baird Middle School teacher has been removed from her position by the
Principal and Superintendent because she exposed this to parents.

Here’s what you can do:

Contact the Ludlow School Committee
Phone: 413-583-8372
Email: LudlowSC@LudlowPS.org or use form at bit.ly/3dXhn0x

Tell the School Committee to:

e Stop all promotion any transgender and homosexual ideas to Ludlow’s middle
school children.

o Remove all destructive transgender and homosexual materials from the middle
school library and classrooms.

e Stop retribution against any teacher who exposes these abuses to parents.

e Stop the hostility, intimidation, and harassment of parents who complain about
these abuses.

e Establish policy that requires use of students’ given names and proper pronouns.

Get involved! Everyone’s help is needed at this critical time.
Contact: Arthur Schaper 781-474-3005  Arthur@massresistance.org
More info: www.MassResistance.org/Ludlow
MassResistance is a Massachusetts-based pro-family group working closely
with Ludlow parents and other parents across the state.

End this violation of parents’ rights. Ludlow residents, take back your schools!




